From: Fernando Machado
Date: Thursday, September 1, 2022 at 11:07:33 AM UTC-4

Subject: NIST 800-171

To: 800-171comments@list.nist.gov <800-171comments@list.nist.gov>

I recommend tailoring in the NIST SP 800-53 Rev. 5 control “SA-9: External System
Services” into the new NIST SP 800-171 Rev. 3 document.

In my opinion, this is a first step in addressing the complex issue of managed service providers
/ managed security service providers (MSP’s / MSSP’s) providing services to organizations.

Thanks,

Fernando Machado, CMMC
Provisional Assessor
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